KPOD BROADCASTING
251 H STREET
CRESCENT CITY, CALIFORNIA

August 9, 1961

Maurice W. Nittler

1755 So Vallejo

Denver 23, Colorado

Dear Mr, Nittler:

Thank you for your reception report of July 3, 1961.

This will confirm your report. We did broadcast our
frequency measurement check during the times listed.

Sincerely,

é{g;;y Marvin
g.m, & c.€.




